Ph. (02562) 288763

No. DB/ Safety/ \49) 12018
Office of the Executive’Engineer,
(P.W.) Division, Dhule

E-Mail : dhule.ee@mahapwd.com
Date: &) /3 /2018

Visit us @ www.mahapwd.com

o TO,
i —
'odar Internatioanl School
' Gat No. 304/2/2-B Nagaon Budruk
Mumbai Agra National Highway,Dhule
Maharashtra

Subject : Building Safety Certificate
Reference : 1) Your Official Letter dated 07/02/2018. :
2) SubDivisional Engineer, P.W. (Const.) SubDivision, Dliule
A Letter No. 93 doled 232013

|
With reference to the subject cited above this office recei oy proposal on 09/02/2018.
The SubDivisional Engineer, P.W. (Const.) SubDivision,Mide his letter reference

| no.2 has reported this office that the building of Podar Internatioanl School, Gat No.
304/2/2-B Nagaon Budruk,Mumbai Agra National Highway,Dhule has been inspected

) and found the same structurally safe and fit for human habitation for the year 2018-19.
Necessary Proforma Part I and II are enclosed herewith for your information and further

necessary action.

Encl. Proforma PartIand ]Il . adane)
tive Engineer
. Division, Dhule

Copy SubDivisional Engineer, P.W. (Const.) SubDivision, Skirpur for information.
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